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"You did not. ahooiiZme, but I you
and appointed you that you 6houZd go and 
bean im.it. and that y h t u x i t  
abide,} 40 that whatever you cuk 
VatheA in my name, he.may give .it to . 
Thu I command you, to love one
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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE GRADUATES!!!!!! 
***************************************

Summer schoo1 accaimts must be paid in full 
by the first day of classes - June 2* 
.Arrangements can be made for a short-term 
loan through the Business Manager1s Office 
to cover any unpaid, amount from, the Spring 
Quarter and including the summer school 
charges. This would need to be done in 

. advance.

The Library willbe open from 9:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m* on. Memorial Day,

Picnic for Summer Interns MAY 24! !! There 
will be a group leaving Guy-Perks Hall 
around 11:30 a *m . if anyone needs a ride. 
Remember to bring a sack lunch also. Any 
questions, see Carrie Gladding or John 
Young.

Professor Gustafson has provided, a helpful 
service for student pictures. The pic­
tures can be picked up in the Admissions 
Lobby for a small price, less than cost* 
This fund will be used to pure Ira. se in­
structional materials for photography*
The pictures are not free! Please, pay 
when taking pictures* Those who have 
picked up pictures without leaving money, 
please correct this error* As of now, 
insufficient funds are available to real­
ize the. objective for instruction.,
T,Have money will pay. To be right another 
day" remember "Little foxes spoil the 
vine!"

Attention all Montana Students: You are 
invited to have breakfast with our 
d istr ict Super intendant, Rev. R .L *
Brandt this Saturday, May 24 at Denny’s 
in Kirkland at 7:00 a.m* for a good 
free meal. Any quelstions, contact 
Dana Ventling or JoLynn Kroft*

Do you need, a ride to Chicago or anywhere 
close? I have room, for 2 or more, riders. 
Leaving June 2 or 3, arriving June 4 
or 5. Cost about $50.00 Contact Mike .
Tatham 827-5702 or Box 738.

GRADUATES!!i _
Don’t forget Commencement practice on 
Friday, May 23, during second period in 
the Chapel.

Veterans.receiving the G.I. Bill and planning 
to return next year to NC if you want 
advance pay (your check to be here when 
you register in September) please come 
to the Registrar1s Office and sign a 
form requesting' this.

SPRING BANQUET PICTURES CAN 
BE PICKED UP IN THE 
LIBRARY!!!!!!

If anyone has still not picked up their 
yearbook, you may pick it up in the.
Book Store.

W.O.M, BEAT THEIR GOAL!M
The last W.O.M. offering of the year 
totaled $337.15. Also, $665.00 will 
be coming in from another source. This 
will bring the years total to $19,084.29. 
PRAISE THE LORD!!!



SUMMER YOUTH INTERNSHIP
All those doing internship this summer 
will need to follow these steps:
1. Register for internship at Reg­

istrar’s Office.
2. Pick up a internship syllabus and 

related information from Prof. Ming
3. Have Field Supervisor complete check­

list.
PRE-REQUISITES FOR INTERNSHIP:
1. Must have taken Youth Ministries 201 

and 202.
2. Junior or Senior Class status.

STUDENTS t M  GET YOUR PEOPLES BANK LOANS IN 
TOjJAY! DON'T WAIT UNTIL FRIDAY.

■Suaaaar.-lfl.nistry Oppor.nm.lty: Flying Horse 
Shoe Children’s Ranch. Rt. 2 Box 22,
Cle Elum, WA. Counselor s for boys and 
girls ages 7-12. June 14-September 1.
Base pay is $600.00. Contact Steve Hum- 
bard Student Villiage, G-l, Central Wash­
ington University, Ellensburg, WA (509) 
963-3537.

.SnmerJiiiJj.fi.try: A pianist or organist is 
needed at Trinity Temple, Seattle. Con­
tact Pastor Sivertina at 722-9288 or 723- ’ 
2276 (res.)

Needed: A willing pianist to help in VBS 
program at Christian Life A/G (Federal 
Way) August 18-22. For more info contact 
Norman Geyer 822-5306 or 822-8266 ext 224.

Bedroom set for sale call 822-8266 ext 224 
or 822-5306 (eves.)

Decals of professors like the ones posted 
outside the Bookstore are available in 
the Bookstore for .75 each. Entire set 
of 13 for $8.00.

Mrs. Hood is available for piano and voice 
lessons for summer.

Summer Pastoral Intern Requirements:
1. Present a written proposal of your 

summer involvement to Professor 
Braddy who will add his requirements.

2. Register for internship at Registrar's 
Office before June 2.

3. Submit /an evaluation of the internship 
along with the Pastor’s report to Prof. 
Braddy at the beginning of the Fall 
Quarter for a grade.

PRE-REQUISITES:
1. Must have taken Pastoral Ministries 

I, II, III, and Homiletics I or:
By special permission of Prof. Juniors 
and above only.

AH!

Summer Employment: If you are interested 
in a sales job this summer and next 
year, please contact Dean Rutledge.
Sales involve the Chronological Bible, 
acclaimed and recommended by many well- 
known Bible scholars.

Employment Opportunity for ambitious guys 
or gals! If interested, call Cal White 
821-6875.

On the 15th of May, during 5th period, a *78 
Subaru was hit in the chapel parking lot. 
Considerable damage was done to the right, 
front corner of the car, headlight, and 
hood. If anyone has any information in 
regard to this please contact Dean Rutledge, 
Arden Boyles(827-3222) or Suzanne Rnig’ 
(363-2388).

Financial Aid: You will not receive notif­
ication of your 1980-81 financial aid 
award until at least the end of June.
If we need additional information before 
determining your eligibility, you will 
receive a letter of request. (Please 
be sure to submit all three copies of 
your Student Eligibility Report from 
Basic Grant to my office when you receive 
them.) We appreciate your patience in 
this matter. Thanks!

A big ”thanks” to all of you who received 
financial aid this year. 1 have enjoyed 
working with you and have appreciated 
your cooperation! Bev Johnson.
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